
From: Sharyn King
Subject: Taylor Street hearing - Applicant"s comments
Date: Monday, 4 October 2021 11:23:09 AM

Good morning,
 
In accordance with the previously distributed Minute from the Chair, the Applicant has
provided the following comments.
 

1. The trees will be planted at 2m if possible.  If 2m tall trees are not available, smaller
ones will need to be planted and maintained at 2m

 
2. The fencing design will be as follows:

-        The rear boundary: timber paling fence, 1.8m high, paint finish
-        107 boundary with Lots 2–4: timber paling fence, 1.8m high, paint finish
-        107 boundary with Lot 1: solid AAC (lightweight concrete) panel fence, 1.8m high,

paint finish
-        Boundary with 11: existing fence to remain

3. The applicants intend to consult with all neighbours prior to pruning any trees.
 
Kind regards,
Sharyn
............................................................
Sharyn King | Hearing Administrator
WAIPA DISTRICT COUNCIL
Phone: 07 872 0480
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